

Heckington St Andrew's C of E Primary School Newsletter

Dear Parents

The children have had another busy week! Our Reception have started joining the Y3's and Y4's on their 1K per day walk. Year 1's and 2's had an immersive session using all their senses linked to exploring a tropical island. Y3's have been writing some super hot writes about journey tales. Y4's created some lovely smells around school when they were using fractions to cook Chinese spring rolls. Y5's and Y6's have been busy with their project on Mexico; did you know school ends at two o'clock and they go straight to the market to have their lunch?

Messages or reminders from......

Reception— no special notices this week

Year 1 and Year 2— Please bring homework diaries to school every day.

Year 3 and 4— Please can you record any reading you do at home in your homework diaries.

Year 5 and 6— Please bring homework diaries to school every day. We are still in need of art shirts/t-shirts and newspaper for the tables.

Upcoming dates for your diary

10th Feb-

KS1 Maths Open Morning

KS2 Maths Open

Afternoon (2pm)

1st March—Y1&2 Trip to The Deep

6th March—YR Heights, Weights & Hearing checks

23rd March—Music Concert



Lost Property

Our lost property basket is very full! Please could you take the time to have a look and collect any items belonging to your child. Please label all items of clothing.



Sainsbury's Active Kids Vouchers

We have a collection point in the office if you have any vouchers you would like to

donate to the school. Thank you.



Christingle Celebration

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our Christingle service on Monday. The children had a lovely time finding out about the Christingles and making them with our Friends from the church.

Maths workshops



We hope you can join us for our Maths workshops on Friday 10th February.

Key Stage 1 workshop will commence after Friday Read in our school hall.

Key Stage 2 workshop will commence at 2pm in the key stage classrooms for half an hour of seeing maths in action followed by a session in the hall with Mr Allsopp.